
Attendance  
Year R – 93% 9 Lates  

Year 1 – 86%  

Year 2 – 94%  

Year 3 – 88%  

Year 4 – 86% 6 lates 

Year 5 – 88%  

Year 6 – 85%  
*Only 2 classes this week have below 10 

lates, we would like to see more classes 

below this figure next week* 

Anyone who comes into school after 8:50am 

is marked as late. Please try to be an 

attendance

 

 Christmas Disco 
Our Christmas calendar of events 

also includes a Christmas Disco this 

year. The Disco will take place on 

Tuesday 20th December after 

school: 

Key stage 1 – 3:30-4:30 

Key stage 2 – 4:45-5:45 

 

 

St Martin’s Stars  

Well done to everyone who 
got a certificate this week. 

Purple Tie certificates are given for 

children who embody our rules of being 

Kind Respectful and Responsible. 

Year R – Joshua E & William B 
Corbyn S 
Year 1 – Shane N & Rosalie C 
Dougie S 
Year 2 – Charlie S & Sapphire R 
Charlie S 
Year 3 – Ewan W & Emily F 
Heidi W 
Year 4 – Isobel W & Ava F 
Jack M 
Year 5 – George F & Lilly D 
Cassius P 
Year 6 – Amelia T & Jack W 
Pippa M 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

Poppy Appeal 2022 

As many will be aware we have 

been selling Poppy’s and Poppy 

accessories all week. We still 

have some left if anyone wants 

to purchase any. They are on 

sale for a recommended 

donation of 20p for a Poppy or 

£1 for a accessorie.  

 

 

 

 

 

AUTUMN TERM – Friday 4th November 

Road Safety Initiative 
From Monday 14th November 
for 2 weeks the council will be 
trialling a road safety initiative 

outside the School. Many 
parents have expressed 

concerns about how dangerous 
it can be. Due to this parking 

may be difficult during this time 
therefore we recommend 

leaving a little earlier, parking 
away and walking down to the 

school.  
Thank-You for your Co-

Operation. 

 
 

 

 

 

Christmas Fayre 

We are still on the hunt for 

Christmas Fayre helpers. If 

any of our Parents/Carers 

would like to help please let 

the School know.   

 

 


